



## **BEAR COTTAGE SUPERHERO CHARITY DAY**

Dear Parents and Carers,

The Student Representative Council (SRC) invites all K-6 students to participate in our Superhero Day fundraiser on **Thursday 26th of September**, **Week 10**. The SRC kindly ask children to bring in a **gold coin donation** to raise money for our chosen charity, Bear Cottage and **dress as their favourite Superhero (with enclosed shoes).** 

Why Bear Cottage? Our school will be forever linked with Bear Cottage in memory of one of our own.

## **About Bear Cottage**

Bear Cottage is the only children's hospice in NSW and one of only three in the whole of Australia. They provide support, respite and end-of-life care for children with life-limiting illnesses and their families.

Thank you for supporting us to reach our goal.

Kind regards,

Miss Fraser and Miss O'Callaghan SRC Coordinators